
Lothian shortlisted for three
awards
Lothian has been shortlisted for three awards at this year’s
Scottish Transport Awards.

The awards which will take place on Thursday 14 June at the
Radisson  Hotel  in  Glasgow,  are  in  their  16th  year  and
recognise  the  achievements  of  the  transport  industry
throughout  Scotland.

Lothian have been nominated in the categories for ‘Public
Transport  Operator  of  the  Year’,  ‘Best  Bus  Service’  for
Airlink and ‘Excellence in Travel Information and Marketing’
for its Christmas campaign.

Richard  Hall,  Managing  Director  of  Lothian  said  of  the
nominations: “Being recognised by the industry for our work
over the past 12 months is a credit to the dedication and hard
work of the whole Lothian team. We are continually developing
the business and with the help of everyone across the Lothian
family, 2018 is set to be another great year for Lothian.”
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Lothian  was  awarded  silver  in  ‘Top  City  Operator’  and
‘Environmental’ categories at the UK Bus awards last year.


